
MEMO

TO: Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM: Danny Clemens, Director of Facilities

Date: April 17, 2024

RE: Roby Basketball Court MemoDC

The City of Shepherdsville is requesting to replace the basketball goals at Roby Elementary
School basketball court. The new goals will cost approximately $8,000 and will be purchased
and installed by The City of Shepherdsville.

.I recommend approval of this request.


